
 
 
 

 

 

How to Contact the GoPort Project 

(510) 833-1234  

GoPortPIO@alamedactc.org 

(Call/text 24/7) 

 

 

During construction, call this number with questions, concerns, and comments. 

 

 

CONSTRUCTION TRAFFIC ADVISORY 
 

PROJECT 

The Alameda County Transportation Commission (Alameda CTC), in 

cooperation with the Port of Oakland, City of Oakland, California Department of 

Transportation (Caltrans) and Union Pacific Railroad (UPRR) is constructing the 

7th Street Grade Separation East Project. This project is one of the critical 

elements of the GoPort program which proposes to realign and reconstruct the 

existing railroad underpass and multi-use path along 7th Street between west of 

I-880 and Maritime Street. The project will replace aging infrastructure and 

increase vertical and horizontal clearances for trucks to current standards and 

improve the shared pedestrian/bicycle pathway. 

 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY  

The 7th Street Grade Separation East Project is continuing construction. Starting 

the evening of Tuesday January 2, 2024, running through Wednesday January 

31, 2024, temporary lane closures on 7th Street between Bay St. and Maritime St. 

will be implemented to relocate storm drain and utility lines in the vicinity of the 

7th Street/Maritime intersection. A minimum of one lane will be open at all times 

in each direction on 7th Street and Maritime Street.  Lane closures will be limited 

to the hours of 8 pm to 4 am. The lane closures are limited to the Port of Oakland 

area. No lane closures from this project will occur in any residential 

neighborhoods. 

 

 

 

 


